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Chile appreciates this exercise as a contribution by member states, within the framework of full respect for the autonomy and independence of the organs of the inter-American human rights system, to strengthen the Commission's work or promoting and protecting human rights. 
1.
Promotional functions 
This is a facet of the work of the IACHR that needs to be fostered, as it ties in directly with the cooperation chapter that Chile regards as a cornerstone of the IAHRS. We are aware that this requires providing adequate financial resources, as well as better dissemination of the activities carried out in this area. 
2.
Precautionary measures
We recognize the precautionary and protective functions performed by measures of this nature.  In order to strengthen aspects relating to legitimacy and legal certainty in general, we believe that the following issues need to be addressed:
2.1.
Describe more precisely the conjunction of factors required for such measures to be granted and the scope of their impact.
2.2.
Establish precise limits on the period for which they are in effect. 
2.3.
Establish objective parameters for reviewing and, if necessary, maintaining the 
measures.
2.4.
Obligation to inform the State in advance and set reasonable deadlines for the provision of information.  In especially urgent cases, this requirement could be waived by a substantiated decision of the IACHR, adopted by a special majority (5 votes in favor). 
3.
Friendly settlement
Friendly settlements constitute a key tool for facilitating agreements and they transmit a cooperative vision of the system that needs to be prioritized.  We support the establishment of the IACHR Friendly Settlements Group and the compilation of a manual systematizing and disseminating best practices in this area.
4.
Procedural matters
While we are fully aware of the backlog of cases in the IACHR, due to the lack of adequate financial resources, we believe that there is an imperative need to address the following:
4.1.
A more rigorous approach to analysis of petitions and admissibility requirements in each case. The subsidiary nature of the IAHRS needs to be observed, avoiding a "fourth instance." 
4.2.
Speedier notification of initial petitions and reasonable deadlines and extensions of deadlines in the case of complaints that, because they date back so far or entail so much background research, take time to answer.  That would ensure that an appropriate procedural balance is struck.
4.3.
Inclusion of an executive summary of the petition to make it easier to understand, whenever a petition is confusing, ambiguous, or inordinately long.
4.4.
Establishment of a more expeditious system for closing and archiving dormant cases with no activity on the part of the petitioners.
4.5.
Granting of reasonable and appropriate deadlines for complying with recommendations, with due consideration of the nature of the recommendations and their scope, and of the actions the State is required to undertake in each case.  
5.
Financing
We appreciate the Court's and the Commission's efforts to rationalize and plan their work and we recognize the increasing need for more financing. We are in favor of greater support from the Regular Fund of the OAS as a way of boosting the autonomy and independence of the system and allowing it to pursue its promotional and dissemination functions more vigorously, while diminishing its backlog of cases pending.
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